
Christmas Fair 

The children had a fabulous 
time at the Christmas Fair, 
they spent loads of money on 
stalls, glitter tattoos, tombola 
and much more. Everyone 
had the opportunity for a 
photo with Santa.  

 

Merry Christmas 
AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR  

At the end of this year we say goodbye to Mrs 

Vadhva. Who has been with Kates Hill for 30 years. 

Thank you for all your help Mrs Vadhva you will be 

greatly missed. We wish you a very Merry 

Christmas and a happy new year. With best wishes 

for your retirement and the future. 

 

HO!  HO!  HO!. 
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We Have a Winner! 
All of the children entered Marco 
Longhi’s Christmas Card 
Competition. Where they were 
asked to design a Christmas card 
for his constituents.  There were 
over 700 entries in the borough 
and Maria in Doves  was runner 
up. Marco Longhi awarded Maria 
personally with a certificated 
framed copy of her card; 
stamped by the  houses of 
parliament and some chocolate. 
Well done Maria. 

 

The Choir have been out to perform a variety of 

Christmas songs in two local care homes; Himley 

Manor and Edmore house. The children were 

exceptionally well behaved and sang beautifully. We 

could not be more proud of their performances. The 

residents thoroughly enjoyed our visit - some getting 

up and dancing and everyone joining in with the 

songs they knew. An extra well done to those who 

sang at the bedside of a resident who was unable to 

leave her bedroom. It was a really special moment for 

all involved.  
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Choir 
CHRISTMAS CAROLS  

Best wishes for the New Year!. 



Thank you Santa for all our presents. 

More Photos 
WITH SANTA  

AUTUMN TERM  
21ST DECEMBER 2023 



 

Calendars 
YEAR 1  & 2  

Years 1 & 2 have been working hard in 

Computing sessions. They have been learning 

how to use a program called Microsoft Paint. 

They have been using a variety of tools to make 

pictures using shape tools, exploring brushes and 

the colour palette. They have developed their 

skills to create pictures for their calendars.  

Well done to, Alfie, Marko, Raees and Hugo 
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Christmas Party 
NURSERY  

Nursery have been to see Santa at Zig-Zags play 

and party area. We had a fantastic time making our 

bodies strong and exploring different ways to move 

in the soft play area, then we had some lovely party 

food and we saw Santa. After receiving a present 

from Santa we went back to play until, a cheeky Elf 

came to visit us. We really enjoyed ourselves. 
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Christmas Carols 

Cover Design 

Many thanks to Zain Khalil in 
Doves for designing the front 
cover of our song booklet. 

 

 

Christmas Carols 
ON THE PL AYGROUND 2023  

Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you for joining us for our carol service on the 

playground, we hope that you  enjoy learning all about the 

Christmas story, as well as hearing our wonderful singing! In 

the midst of this busy season, we hope that you are able to 

pause and enjoy this special event together.  

The spirit of Christmas is not just about festive decorations and 

presents; it’s about coming together and spreading kindness 

and joy. 

We wish each and everyone of you a very Merry Christmas and 

a Happy New Year. May the Christmas break bring you the 

opportunity to create many memories with your loved ones.  

Thank you for your support over the last year. We look forward 

to seeing you all again in 2024. 

Kindest Regards 

Mrs Woodhouse 

Best Wishes Mrs Vadvha 
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